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Minutes
Hilltown Township Supervisors Meeting
April 15, 1974

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Paul
Frankenfield, who introduced all official personnel present.

A motion was made by Paul Frankenfield to approve the minute
of the last meeting and to accept the treasurer's report, seconded
by Dale Hartshorne.

Feryl Spanninger recommended buying a $10,000 treasury bill
from the Federal Revenue Sharing Fund. Bills as presented were
approved for payment.

Notice made of the following meetings- Thursday, April 18th|
Seidel Water Co. with North Penn Water Authority to be present and
Monday, April 22nd, Continuvation of the H. & K. hearing.

It was reported that the Junior Chamber of Commerce found
a new location for their Easter Egg Hunt.

As no requests for garden plots had been received, a tentati
cut-off date of April 24th was set for receiving same.

A letter from the Grandview Hospital Auxiliary was read
requesting volunteer help in setting up booths, etc at the annual
Lawn Fete. It was decided this was not a township project.

A letter from Mr. Wilson to the supervisors re: Penn Dot
placing of signs on State Roads. 1. No sign will be placed on a
state road without approval by the District office. 2. Sign must
be approved and be of the type with the message approved by the
Secretary of Transportation. 3. Signing requests ccan be made by
anyone for authorized and approved signs. "Watch Children" signs
not supplied by the state. A request for this type of sign can be
submitted to the supervisors of the township and if the supervisors
agree this type of sign is necessary, they can try to get approval
for erecting these signs.

Forms were received from the state relative to our appli-
cation for a federal grant under PL92-500. These forms were sent
to our engineer for completion. We are now 49th on the list.

A letter from Francis Grabowski re: the Horn Quarry was read
Decision on this case from the Penna. Commonwealth Court should be
received within the next two or three months.

Letters from R. Kirkland McQuiddy to Charles Wilson and
from Charles Wilson to R. Kirkland McQuiddy re: Francis A. Gramlich
Inc, were read. A formal interpretation of the zoning laws in this
area are needed.

It was reported that the blinking light at the Margaret Sey-
ler School is working on Saturdays and Sundays. Mrs. Gutekunst will
all Armour Electric to havv this corrected.

It was noted that advertisements are in the papers for bids
on a new dump truck.

Ray Kopp of Quarry Road and Route 313 inguired as to what
decision had been reached on the truck storage or machine shop at
the Francis Gramlich, Inc. property.

Motion to adjourn was made by Paul Frankenfield and seconded
by Dale Hartshormne.

Respectfully submitted,
Feryl Spanninger,‘éé
Sgcretary=Treasurer

In attendance<4

Paul Frankenfield
Dale Hartshorne
Feryl Spanninger
Blair Boose
Arthur Heidrich
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